
                               News Release   
 

Cancellation of the 2020 Awards Ceremony 

We regret to announce that we are cancelling this year’s awards ceremony for the Kinokuniya 

Bestselling Author & Publisher Awards, Kino Best! 2020, and Kinokuniya Humanities Books of 

the Year 2020 scheduled for Monday 9th March, 2020 to prevent widespread of Coronavirus 

(COVID-19).   

 

We will to organize another occasion to present the awards to the winners.  

 

日本語版はこちらをご覧下さい。 

https://www.kinokuniya.co.jp/c/company/pressrelease/20200226170032.html

